
ANNOUNCING THE RETIREMENT

OF

Battalion Chief

Eric Hales

Please join us to wish Chief  Hales best wishes on his Retirement
after 27 years of  dedicated service to the District.

OPEN HOUSE

Thursday, February 15, 2018
2:00 - 4:00 PM

PCFD Administration Building
736 W. Bitner Road

Park City, Utah


